
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
Clover Kids will have an End of the Year party on May 

21st at the Bar H Ranch at 5:30 with hot dogs and lots 

of fun!! 
       

 

Geranium Fund Raiser  

We had a very successful geranium sale again and this will help pay for our annual banquet, needed 

equipment, and help pay our fees for the many contests our members enter throughout the year.  

Top seller earning a $50 prize this year was Chardy Craft who sold $640 and Hannah Hommel was 

second winning $30.  She sold $620 while Clint Franks sold $448 and won the $20 prize for third 

place in sales.  We had 21 families sell plants this year and hope to double that number next year!  

Thanks to everyone for all your hard work!! 

 

 
 

http://agrilifeextension.tamu.edu/


 

 

 

 

4-H Club Officer Nominations 
 

If you would like to be nominated for 4-H Club officer please contact the office 

and let us know which office or offices you would like to be nominated for.  

Ballots will go out in the June Newsletter.  *Club officers are extremely 

important and you must be able to fulfill the duty assigned to the office you 

hold. If you cannot commit to the responsibilities of being an officer, please 

decline 4-H office nomination by calling the office! 
 

 

Nominations: 

President: Hannah Hommel, Kati Adams, Jenci Hernandez, Ryan 

Ward 

 

1st Vice President: Hadleigh Halsell, Koyt Tucek, Jodee Pigg, Jayde 

Gribble, Jenci Hernandez, Zoe Adams, Tristen Harper, Hannah 

Hommel, Madison Smith 

 

2nd Vice President: Clint Franks, Kati Adams, Chardy Craft, Brandalyn Ellis, Jordan 

Thomas, Clay Ward, Hadleigh Halsell, Harm Drenth 

 

Secretary:  Kelsey McAnear, Brandalyn, Jenci, Alysse Simpson, Roxie Adams, 

Taylor Halsell, Izzy Craft, Laney Gates, Chardy, Amnesti Oatman 

 

Parliamentarian: Payton Havens, Tyler Harper, Kade & Darcie Hunsaker, Jodee 

Pigg, Harm Drenth 

 

Reporter: Chardy, Izzy, Madison, Hadleigh, Kade, Taylor, Calder Havens, Harm 

 

Greeter: Madison, Jodee, Izzy, Laney, Taylor, Hailey Wilson, Brandalyn, Jenci, 

Tyler, Brenna Ellis 
 
Ballots will be returned and counted and the results will be announced in the July 

or August Newsletter.  

Contact the office at 806-874-2141 to add your name to the ballot for any office 

you would like to run for or to remove your name from the ballot. 
 

 

 



 

 

Summer 4-H Camps 

PACK YOUR BAGS FOR CAMP 

 

 

There are many camps 4-H has to offer its members during the summer.  Camp is 

great fun with 4-H members from other towns and an exciting way to meet new 

people that have the same interest as you.  4-H Camps are filled with activities 

such as swimming, games, and leadership activities.  If you have any questions 

about the camps listed, contact Leonard at 806-874-2141. He will be happy to 

answer any questions or concerns you may have.  Enjoy the summer and have a 

great time at 4-H camp! 

 

 

*Fish N Fun- June 2-3, ALL 4-Her’s invited.  Mesa Vista Ranch, Pampa, TX, 

Deadline May 30th . Registration is limited to first 100 kids. Hurry and call the 

office to get signed up! Registration opens May 10th.  Cost is $35. 

  

*Photography Camp-June 5 at WT in Canyon.  Ages 9-18.  Deadline is May 

30th.  Cost is $20. 
 
 

*2014 District 1 4-H Leader Retreat -June 16-18, 

registration closes June 10th .  All senior aged (14 & up) 4-H 

members are encouraged to attend the Leader Retreat Camp 

 

*County Camp-June 30th at Caprock Canyon with kayaking, 

fishing, buffalo, crafts and much more!  All members welcome 

including Clover Kids.  Cost is $15. 

 

*Power Camp-June 22nd– 26th  in Cloudcroft, New Mexico. Deadline June 

8th.  Age 13 and up.  Recreation, leadership, electrical and environmental 

workshops. Cost is $175 

 

*Clothing Camp-July 1st  in Amarillo.  Ages 9-18.  “Duds to Dazzle”. Deadline 

June 26th. Cost is $15 per person/parents welcome. 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

D1 Horse Judging Contest 
Our Horse Judging members competed in the District contest in Canyon on April 11 and did 

very well!  The Junior team was first in all categories and first overall!  The team members 

were Calder Havens, Hadleigh Halsell, Taylor Halsell and Brenna Ellis.  Individually results:  

Performance class: Calder 1st, Hadleigh 3rd, Taylor 5th ; Halter class: Calder 2nd , Hadleigh 

4th;  Reasons: Calder 1st, Brenna 4th; Overall: Calder 1st, Hadleigh 4th, Taylor 5th.  The 

Intermediate team members were Darcie Hunsaker, Tanner Burch, Harm Drenth and 

Malerie Simpson and they finished 4th Overall, 3rd in Reasons, 4th in Performance and 4th in 

Halter.  Darcie placed 3rd in Reasons.  Senior team members were Emilie Thompson, 

Brandalyn Ellis, Alysse Simpson and Kelsey McAnear and finished 2nd as a team Overall.  

Results in Performance class:  Brandalyn 5th; Halter class: Brandalyn 5th; Reasons: Kelsey 

4th and Brandalyn 5th.  The Senior team earned the chance to advance to State Roundup in 

June.  

 

 

D1 Livestock Judging Contest 
Livestock Judgers competed in Canyon on April 17 at the District Contest.  The Junior 

team of Madison Smith, Jodee Pigg, Calder Havens and Koyt Tucek placed 1st Overall!  

They were 1st in the Sheep & Goat class, 1st in the Swine class and 3rd in the Beef class.  

Madison was 3rd High Individual, Jodee 11th, Clader 14th and Koyt 19th.  Hannah Hommel, 

Tristen Harper, Clint Franks and Payton Havens placed 4th Overall as a team in their 

division, 1st in the Swine class, and 3rd in the Sheep & Goat class.  Individually, Tristen was 

17th, Clint 20th, Payton 21st and Hannah 23rd.  Intermediate Team 2 was Ryan Ward, Clay 

Ward and Tyler Harper and they were 25th .  They finished Individually as follows:  Ryan 

24th, Clay 75th and Tyler 100th.   

 

D1 Fashion Show  
4-H members from fifteen counties competed in the District 1 4-H Fashion Show in 

Amarillo on May 3rd .  Congratulations to our participants!  Hannah Hommel placed 1st  in 

the Intermediate Construction-Casual Class and Chardy 1st in the Construction-ReFashion 

Class; Shelby O’Keefe 1st  in the Senior Construction-ReFashion Class; Hannah 1st and 

Jayde Gribble 3rd in their divisions in the Natural Fibers/Cotton Class.  Izzy Craft and 

Laney Gates made super cute outfits and competed as well!  Congrats to you all!! 

 

 

      Way To    Go Members!! 
                                    



 

 

Congratulations to our 

graduating seniors 

Jake & Tres! 

Best of Luck to you both…we 

appreciate all you’ve done for 

4-H! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

If you have any questions about camps, projects or activities or need information 

please call the EXTENSION OFFICE at    806-874-2141. 

 

Leonard Haynes, CEA-AG/NR     

 

___________________    

 
Agriculture and Natural Resources ~ Family and Consumer Sciences ~ 4-H and Youth Development ~ Community Development 

 
Extension programs serve people of all ages regardless of socioeconomic level, race, color, sex, religion, disability, or national origin.  The 

Texas A& University System, U.S. Department of Agriculture, and the County Commissioners Courts of Texas Cooperating 
 

A member of The Texas A&M University System and its statewide Agriculture Program

 

 


